Public Meeting Notice North
Public Safety Headquarters A1 UStE;L'\/

Building Design Review south Carolma s Riverfront

The City of North Augusta City Council will hold an
informal public meeting on Wednesday, November
17, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. — 7:00 p.m. in the Palmetto
Terrace Ballroom, 4™ floor Municipal Center, 100
Georgia Avenue to review building design plans for
Public Safety Headquarters.

Council will not take action on any matters discussed at this public meeting.

CITIZEN ASSISTANCE: Individuals requiring special assistance or a sign interpreter to participate in
the meeting are asked to notify the City Clerk 48 hours prior to the meeting at 803-441-4202.




